
We appreciate Fred’s kids for being our ministries voice out there sharing about us and our needs. The
school ministry has been the greatest
beneficiary this last quarter. We thank
God for monthly provisions that has
kept learners and teachers in school
without interruption. The 3 new 
Kindergarten classes has been a big 
blessing for the little kids and their 
teachers. We now have the best 
learning environment for them. We 
only recently graduated a class of 40 from kindergarten.

90%

Dear Friends,
It is with great joy to find time again to share with you our gratitude for your continued partnership in
this last quarter through prayers and support which continue to energize us to touch lives. Our church
and school Ministries continue to grow to higher levels by God’s grace. Our outreaches to the
neighborhoods with the message of the love of Jesus Christ in the last four months as well as to high
schools championed by pastor Martin, has seen close to 100 young and old give their lives to Christ.
Currently expansion of our places of worship is ongoing to accommodate more. Our Nyapalo brick
wall is at lintel level while our temporary tin structure preparations for Radienya has collected 20 tin
sheets of the 150 that we need. Kindly believe with us in prayers for more. A fundraiser for Kigoto’s
new larger brick wall building raised $400 last Sunday for a start, we thank God for your prayers. We
appreciate Fred’s kids for being our ministries voice out there sharing about us and our needs.
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WHAT A DIFFERENCE!!!!

We thank God for fee support for our high school students and
for a successful year for high school students. Even as we
graduated 5 of them another 9 are joining this month, we trust
God to provide for Fred’s kids so that this increased number can
continue with their learning. It is not every day we find donors to
educate our kids beyond high school but we thank God that John
is proceeding on to vocational school courtesy of a loving donor.
This is good news and it is the first time this is happening.

HIGHER EDUCATION

Our computer class is so grateful for the 6 new
desktop computers provided by Fred's Kids
donors, be blessed friends.
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We continue to be blown away by the
support of our donors and friends.

With your help, we have been able to
accomplish amazing things

alongside Fred's ministries in
Migori. We know that the best is yet

to come and ask that you continue to
pray with us for God's continued

blessings and provisions. 
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And last, we thank God for new reading glasses for Levine who has
had a long-time eye issue. We appreciate so very much some of our
donors who are readily available to help us out anytime there is a
need.

We are so humbled and so grateful for your prayers. This conference is
seriously loading and is slated to be a life changer big time. Very kindly
keep the prayers coming. It is only God who can open the flood gates for
needs to successfully host this conference. Be blessed.

 - Pastor Fred
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